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                                   RECOVERED 
At the conclusion of the fireworks display in English Bay on July 30th, a Sea Ray Sun 
Sport 290 caught the attention of members. The HIN and engine numbers had been 
altered  and the VIN had been removed from the trailer. The vessel was seized by 
members for investigation. Following a Joint Forces Operation between the Vancouver 
Police Marine Unit and the Coquitlam RCMP Rural Enforcement Unit, the vessel was 
identified as being stolen from Quebec in June of 2006. The vessel had been re 
licensed in Ontario before being sold to a Delta man.  The vessel has been insured and 
operating in BC since 2007.  Anyone with information that could assist in this 
investigation is requested to contact  Cst Jamie Gibson of the Vancouver Police Marine 
Unit.  jamie.gibson@vpd.ca 
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